University of Rhode Island

DigitalCommons@URI

Pell Letters (1978)

Education: National Endowment for the Arts and Humanities, Subject Files II (1962-1996)

5-9-1978

Pell Letters (1978): Correspondence 134

Claiborne Pell

Follow this and additional works at: https://digitalcommons.uri.edu/pell_neh_II_64

Recommended Citation

Pell, Claiborne, "Pell Letters (1978): Correspondence 134" (1978). *Pell Letters (1978)*. Paper 105. https://digitalcommons.uri.edu/pell_neh_Il_64/105

This Correspondence is brought to you by the University of Rhode Island. It has been accepted for inclusion in Pell Letters (1978) by an authorized administrator of DigitalCommons@URI. For more information, please contact digitalcommons-group@uri.edu. For permission to reuse copyrighted content, contact the author directly.

Ms. Diane M. Cannon 3595 Post Road Apt. 10302 Narwick, Rhode Island 02886

Dear Ms. Cannon:

Thank you very much for your letter in which you inquire about financial assistance for your studies at New York University should your sabbatical leave not be approved.

It is indeed difficult to locate funding sources for this kind of pre-doctoral graduate work. I believe your best bet would be to work directly through your program office at New York University. There are undoubtedly some followships available for Students such as yourself.

I can also suggest that you look into the Guaranteed Student Loan Program which you will find described in the enclosed brochures. The green booklet includes private sources for student assistance as well.

I certainly hope that your sabbatical leave is approved.

Warm regards.

Ever sincerely,

Claiborne Pell

Enclosure

AC: CF